
DH’s Shek Kip Mei Chest Clinic and
three Elderly Health Centres to resume
service

     The Department of Health (DH) today (May 13) announced that as some
designated clinics under the Hospital Authority had ceased operation, some
clinics and service units under the DH that are situated at the same
locations as the designated clinics will resume service.
     â€‹
     Shek Kip Mei Chest Clinic resumes service today (the directly observed
treatment service on Saturday mornings remains suspended). Meanwhile, Shau
Kei Wan Elderly Health Centre (EHC), Aberdeen EHC and Yuen Long EHC will
reopen next Monday (May 16) to provide booked medical consultation services
for members. 

     Please visit the websites of the respective clinics and service units or
contact the relevant units directly for details of the service adjustments.
These websites can also be accessed via the DH website (www.dh.gov.hk).
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